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I  agree that it is not ok for the transit employees or riders to breath the open drug 

use. There is no consequence for this bad behavior and we the people shouldn’t 

have to be subjected to these drugs, the fumes or the out of control behavior of drug 

addicts by putting innocent people in harms way.  

The OHA doesn’t need to do no study with the tax payers money. If they need to do a 

study on this they really need to use their own money for this study or do a study on 

their selves as to why they think a study is needed for drug use in public. It’s that 

simple,  It’s just bad and inhumane for law biding citizens to be subjected to this and 

for the drug addict to have all the rights in the open. You are harming we the people. 

Stop it.  


